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Further to the Nigeria - Reclassification from Frontier to Unclassified Market Status notification published on 08 
September 2023, please be advised that effective in conjunction with the December 2023 index review, FTSE Russell 
will recommence implementing all index changes for Nigerian constituents of the FTSE ASEA Pan Africa Index Series as 
the FTSE ASEA Pan Africa Index Series does not fall within the scope of the FTSE Equity Country Classification 
process. 
 

FTSE ASEA Pan Africa Index Series 
December 2023 Semi-Annual Review 

29 November 2023 

FTSE Russell announces the following changes to the FTSE ASEA Pan Africa Index Series. The changes will become 
effective on Monday, 18 December 2023 (i.e. after the close of business on Friday, 15 December 2023). 
 
The changes can be accessed via the attachment below: 
  
 
  
  
 ASEA_Review_December_2023.xlsx  

For further information please contact FTSE Russell Client Services at info@ftserussell.com or call: 
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Alternatively please visit our website at lseg.com/ftse-russell 
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